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NRC SEEKS TOPICS FOR UPCOMING
17TH ANNUAL REGULATORY INFORMATION CONFERENCE

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission is seeking suggestions on what topics should be discussed
at the next Regulatory Information Conference, to be held March 8-10, 2005, at the Marriott Bethesda
North, 5701 Marinelli Road, Rockville, Maryland.

Conference topic ideas can be submitted electronically until September 5 on the NRC’s web
site at this address: http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/conference-symposia/ric/ .  Stakeholders can
select from a list of topics for the upcoming conference or make their own suggestions.  NRC staff will
use this input in developing the RIC 2005 program agenda.

Persons interested in attending the conference will be able to register via the web address
above, beginning in December 2004.  For additional information contact Sharon Bell at 301-415-1217,
Mary Glenn Crutchley at 301-415-2338, or e-mail RICHelpDesk@nrc.gov .
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